Informal Evaluation on Asia-Europe People’s Forum (AEPF) 2004
November 23, 2004 / 8:00 pm
Forum-Asia in cooperation with ARENA (Asian Regional Exchange for New Alternatives) as member organizations of the International Organizing Committee (IOC) of the Asia-Europe People's Forum (AEPF) is planning to organize an informal gathering for friends who are following the AEPF process to evaluate the recent ASEM5 People's Forum in Hanoi in the evening during Asian Civil Society Forum 2004 (Nov 21-25). We currently propose November 23 evening as the date for the informal consultation time 8.00 pm. at Royal Princess hotel's lobby.

We would request all interested friends, especially those who had participated the recent or previous AEPF meeting to register their interest to our focal point person: Ms. Chalida from Forum-Asia (chalida@forumasia.org or chutamas@forumasia.org) during the ACSF meeting or at her mobile: +66 (01) 8085 622  and  +66 (09) 6680219.

The feedbacks collected will be brought forward to the discussion in the next Organizing Committee meeting scheduled in February next year in Amsterdam in order to improve the coming organization and coordination among NGOs in influencing coming ASEM process. 

Some guideline questions

· What and how were Asian organizations’ involvements at the forum and in the preparation process?

· Has the process improved the intra- and interregional cooperation?

· What were the expectations and has the result met expectation and brought new insights? 

· Whether and what impact did the Forum have on Vietnam?

· Did it bring any new, meaningful issues concerning Asia-Europe?

· Did it lead to any new and meaningful interregional and intra-regional coop i.e. grass root?

· Was lobbying with the official ASEM process successful?

· Suggestion for the AEPF's structure and AEPF's matter
